

## BOND STREET AN ELEGANT PEDESTRIAN DESTINATION

This Thursday, 22 November Dale from Mojo and I resident in the Dominion Building will be making a submission to Wellington City Council. In summary this submission seeks to make this place safer and a destination.

We and the many from the street who signed our submission support Council's move to close of the Willis St end and want Council to go further to enhance the street.

Our submission seeks to close off the Willis Street end, take all non essential vehicular traffic (except motor bikes) out of Bond Street, and turn it into an elegant street with trees, plants and flowers; cafes and street seats, murals, maybe a street fair, an artist quarter, and any other activity which will evolve as the street changes into a pedestrian destination to complement Civic Square, the Waterfront and lower Cuba St.

It is three years since we made our first submission. We are pleased that Council will close off the Willis Street end, but we think Council could go further, be more creative and at minimal cost.

This is an opportunity for Councillors to make a difference.

Helene Ritchie Dale Rangihaeata Dominion Building Mojo on Bond